
From: Michael Malekos
4/13/2011 10:57:55 AM
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
tas@cpuc.ca.gov (tas@cpuc.ca.gov)

Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE:

Hello
Brian:

I would like to reiterate my interest in returning
to PG&E. I had one interview for a Chief of Staff position since I
last contacted you. Although an internal candidate was ultimately
selected, your Executive Recruiting representative advised that there were other
opportunities within the company that I would be a better fit for. However, I have not been able to
connect with anyone from recruiting to further explore these opportunities.
Therefore, I would appreciate it if you could again reach out to 
your Senior Director of Recruiting and request that someone from their 
staff contact me.

I appreciate any assistance you could 
provide.

Mike Malekos

Michael E. 
Malekos

Principal

(650)
598-0842 (office)

Redacted

Mountain Ranch Capital 
Advisors

SB GT&S 0006379

mailto:tas@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:tas@cpuc.ca.gov


www.mountainranchcapital.com

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 08, 2011 8:02 AM
To:
mmalekos@mountainranchcapital.com
Subject: RE:

Michael - I've reached out to our Sr. Director of
Executive Recruiting. You should hear something by the end of the week.
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